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May 16, 2014



DRAFT
Mayor Edwin M. Lee



Supervisor David Chiu, Board President

City Hall, Room 200



City Hall, Room 244

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Pl.


1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Pl.

San Francisco, CA 94102


San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Mayor Lee and Supervisor Chiu:

The Shelter Monitoring Committee is asking for the Board’s help in meeting the needs of the culturally diverse homeless population of the City and County of San Francisco, by ensuring professional language services are in each shelter and drop in center. Currently, the majority of providers, based on cost, do not provide these services and sites have been unable to fund language linkage services for clients who speak languages other than English or Spanish. The Committee is recommending that $10,000 be provided annually to establish a language link line that will allow staff and clients at all single adult and family shelters and resource centers to access professional interpretations services 24 hours a day seven days a week. This is the Committee’s fourth request to the Board for this essential funding and the Committee believes that the funding should occur as an annual base-line budget item. 
In addition, the Committee fully endorse the funding proposals submitted by the Homeless Emergency Service Providers Association (HESPA). The request includes strategies to bring the Compass Connecting Point Family Shelter waitlist down to zero families; mechanisms to keep vulnerable individuals in housing and out of shelter through household subsidies, eviction prevention and the rehabilitation of public housing units.
The Shelter Monitoring Committee fully understands the fiscal constraints of the current budget. However, as service providers and current & formerly homeless clients ourselves, we also fully understand firsthand how important these services are for clients to move out of homelessness. We are looking to you to help end homelessness by fully funding the proposals. 
Sincerely,

Nick Kimura



Keith Dennis
Chair




Vice Chair
Attachments
Homeless Funding Proposal by Homeless Emergency Service Providers Association
cc: 
Supervisor John Avalos


Supervisor London Breed


Supervisor David Campos


Supervisor Malia Cohen


Supervisor Mike Farrell


Supervisor Jane Kim


Supervisor Eric Mar


Supervisor Katy Tang


Supervisor Scott Wiener


Supervisor Norman Yee
1380 Howard Street, First Floor
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